
 
June 28, 2021 
 
Education Foundation of Niagara. 
191 Carlton Street, 
St. Catharines, Ontario.  
L2R 7P4. 
 
Dear Education Foundation of Niagara; 
 
Thank you for honoring me with The Pollice Management Award for Teamwork. In the upcoming 
academic year, I plan to attend McMaster’s Arts and Science program in order to achieve my long 
term goal of becoming a health care professional. These aspirations stem from the gratitide and 
respect I have for the many health care workers that assisted my mother when she had to receive 
treatment and recovery from a severe car accident and subsequent hip replacement. I am grateful 
to receive this scholarship award which will help me to achieve these aspirations. I am 
committed to ensuring that the Pollice Management  investment in my future will be worthwhile.  
 
Thank you once again for this award. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karina Tavernese. 
 


